Gardening report for the Rescom meeting 29<sup>th</sup> July 2025

Donation of plants: thanks to John Higgs' daughter for the large donation of plants and cuttings and to John for collecting them

These and seedlings from Riaan have been planted in the boardwalk area . There is still some clearing of old plants and weeding to be done.

The bollards round the Parking area have been re - set in concrete, and cutting back the bushes to do this has exposed some sprinklers which will need to be checked

The stream continues to overflow and to flood some of the nearby plants.

Toni Joubert